
 
General Meeting Minutes 

Forest Creek Woman’s Club 
February 12, 2013 – 7:00 p.m. 

   

President Judy Paulson called the meeting to order at 7:14 p.m. at the home of Lynn 
Brule.  

The minutes from the January meeting were read and corrected. A motion was made to 
accept by Pat Gray and seconded by Lynn Brule.   Motion Passed.    

Treasurer's report was given by Patty Boyer Moore, with a beginning balance of 
$5885.25.  Receipts were $300.00 and disbursements came to $229.36.  Ending balance  
was $5955.89.  Patty noted that we are on target to be within budget.  Motion to accept 
was made by Sherry Craig, second by Corinne Kowalski.  Motion Passed.  

Programs Chair Denise Hogan announced that the program for the March meeting at 
Shannon Martin's will be Spring Cleaning and Organization.   

Under New Business, members were chosen to serve on the Nominating Committee 
along with 3 members from the Board (Patty Boyer Moore, Diana Hueter and Ronnie 
Vokolek).  Diane Apprill, Lynn Brule, Joyce Pollacia, Suzanne Burns and Corinne 
Kowalski all volunteered.  

Judy mentioned the cruise to Croatia, Turkey and Greece which Elaine Walsh has 
organized in the fall, and flyers were available.  

A motion to adjourn was made at 7:26 p.m. by Christine Gray, seconded by Lynn Brule.  
Motion Passed. The meeting was adjourned.   

Denise then presented a wide array of Date Night options in the Dallas area, with 
members adding their comments and experiences.   

Respectfully submitted, 
Patricia Kempf      


